¥
City of Dallas

February 7, 2022

Neil Noakes

Chief of Police

Fort Worth Police Department
505 W. Felix

Fort Worth, Texas, 76115

Dear Chief Noakes,

The City of Dallas/Dallas Police Depariment has been approved for supplemental funding

for FY2021 for the Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force (OJJDP Grant 2019-MC-
FX-K056).

This award will allow us to extend additional funding to you as a sub-grantee of our Task
Force. The FY2021 Fort Worth Police Department contract amount is $34,500.00. As this
is the third year of a 3-year grant cycle, all funds must be spent by September 30, 2022.
Your cumulative, three-year not-to-exceed total is $74,500.00. Please indicate your
acceptance of these additional funds, terms of initial MOU, adherence to ICAC SOP, and
the extended term of the contract by signing below. Once executed, please return to me.

Please note, activity reports are due on the 5™ of each month and all reimbursements must
be submitted to me by September 15, 2022 for processing.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have questions or need additional
information please feel free to contact me at 214-671-4201.

Sincerely,

EDDIE GARCIA
CHIEF OF POLICE

Lt. Cyrus Zafrani

Task Force Commander
North Texas ICAC Task Force
Dallas Police Department

On behalf of the Fort Worth Police Department, I hereby accept the additional funding and
requirements with the extension of the term of the contract as set out above.

Authorized Representative Signature
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